
 

 

 

            14 October 2024 

 

 

Don Rae Dance Workshop – Thursday 17 October 

      

Dear Parent / Carer 

We have an exciting event planned for our Reception children and would like to invite parents / carers to come 

into school to watch the final production on the day. 

The event is being run by Don Rae Academy of Movement and Arts and is based on a fairytale and nursery 

rhyme theme.  The children will work on the production during the day and the final performance will be shown 

to parents / carers in  the afternoon. 

Due to the capacity in the school hall with some classes and all siblings watching , we are unfortunately having 

to restrict numbers to one adult per family. Preschool siblings (including babies) will not be able to attend.  

Entrance will be at the top gate at 2.30 pm. 

Looking forward to seeing you on the day for an exciting performance. 

 

 

 

 
 
Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher 
 

  

 

 

 

 


